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INTRODUCTION:  In 2018, the City of Camas awarded Blackline, Inc. the bid to complete slurry 

seals throughout the city. Operating under the Grounds Equipment Maintenance (GEM) 

interlocal agreement, this was a joint bid and award with the City of Vancouver. Under the bid 

framework, both cities had the option of renewing the contract with Blackline, Inc. for a period 

of up to two years, expiring on July 23, 2021. The joint contract provided both agencies the 

opportunity for savings with increased bid quantities, regional mobilization, and competitive 

pricing with multiple contractors bidding. 

City staff prepared the 2020 Slurry Seal list and provided to Blackline, Inc. to bid the work 

based on the 2018 contract documents. Attached is a map showing the roads to be included 

in the work, the proposed contract, and original bid documents.  

 

BUDGET IMPACT:  Extension of the original contract will continue to provide favorable 

pricing with minor quantity increases for inflation and prevailing wage rates for a total cost of 

$165,798.25. There is sufficient funds in the 2020 Pavement Preservation budget to complete 

the work.  

ACTION REQUESTED:  Approve the contract with Blackline, Inc. in the amount of $165,798.25 

for the 2020 Slurry Seal project.   


